Eye on the World March 29, 2025

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated in the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of March 29, 2025.

Compiled by Dave Havir

Luke 21:34-36—"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with self-indulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take your stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).

.

An article by Larry Elder titled "Death Threats Against Musk Once Again Shows How Much the Left Values Science" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 23, 2025. Following is the article.

In March 2009, The New York Times wrote a lengthy piece about renowned physicist Freeman Dyson, then 85. Four years earlier, Dyson began publicly to express doubts about the global warming or "climate change" alarmism promoted by the likes of former Vice President Al Gore, whom Dyson disparaged as "an opportunist" engaging in "lousy science."

About Dyson's intellect and stature, the Times wrote: "Dyson is a scientist whose intelligence is revered by other scientists – William Press, National Laboratory and now a professor of computer science at the University of Texas, calls him 'infinitely smart.' Dyson (a mathematics prodigy who came to this country at 23 and right away contributed seminal work to physics by unifying quantum and electrodynamic theory) not only did path-breaking science of his own; he also witnessed the development of modern physics, thinking alongside most of the luminous figures of the age – including Einstein, Richard Feynman, Niels Bohr, Enrico Fermi, Hans Bethe, Edward Teller, J. Robert Oppenheimer and Edward Witten, the 'high priest of string theory' . . ."

Described politically as an "Obama-loving, (George W.) Bush-loathing liberal," Dyson immersed himself in the science of climate change, read the prominent and influential studies and watched Gore's Oscar-winning documentary, "An Inconvenient Truth."

After this deep dive, Dyson said he was coming "out of the closet as far as global warming is concerned" while acknowledging "most consider me wrong about global warming."

About climate change alarmism, Dyson concluded: "The climate-studies people who work with

models always tend to overestimate their models. They come to believe models are real and forget they are only models . . . Most of the evolution of life occurred on a planet substantially warmer than it is now and substantially richer in carbon dioxide."

One would think that Dyson's observations would cause at least some of the most ardent climate change alarmists to say, "Dyson is brilliant. What does he see that I don't? If one of the world's leading physicists, universally recognized as a genius, thinks climate change alarmism is nonsense and that non-scientist Al Gore is full of it, perhaps I need to rethink this?"

Instead, according to Dyson's son, his father's views have "cooled friendships."

This brings us to Elon Musk, the world's richest man and a brilliant technologist, whose achievements include the following.

- Co-founding the electronic payment firm PayPal
- Starting the rocket and spacecraft company SpaceX
- Becoming one of the first major investors in Tesla
- Starting an artificial intelligence company
- Founding Starlink, a satellite internet service

He bought the company formally known as Twitter, reined in its discrimination against conservative users and fired nearly 80% of its workforce without any harm to continuing operations.

Musk, along-time member of the political left, renounced the Democratic Party and became not just an admirer of Donald Trump but campaigned on behalf of his second term. Far worse, as far as his former left-wing admirers are concerned, Musk joined the Trump administration as the leader of the Department of Government Efficiency, with a mission to wring out bloat, inefficiency and corrupt spending by the federal government.

Musk recently said: "The government waste and fraud is so high that it's causing a \$2 trillion annual deficit . . . The cost of our debt has gotten so high that just the interest payments on the debt exceed the entire military budget . . . If a country overspends and doesn't spend wisely (just like a person), the country will go bankrupt . . . (A)nd if we don't do something, the ship of America is going to sink. We are all on that ship."

One would think many on the left (especially those who once admired Musk), would at the very least say: "Musk is brilliant. What does this man behind SpaceX and Tesla see about the Democratic Party, the Republican Party and President Donald Trump that I don't? Maybe I need to rethink this?"

Instead, Tesla owners have seen their cars defaced and set on fire. Musk is regularly denounced by Democratic officeholders as "dumb," "evil" and "a Nazi."

Question: As to the now late Dyson and the still-alive Elon Musk, a recipient of death threats – what's wrong with this picture?"

 \bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet

An article by George Landrith titled "Why Judges Must Not Run the Executive Branch" was posted at townhall.com on March 15, 2025. Following is the article.

The United States Constitution is built on a system of separation of powers, ensuring that each branch of government – the legislature, executive and judicial – operates within its own clearly defined sphere of authority. Article II of the Constitution explicitly vests executive power in the president, granting him the sole authority to run the executive branch, hire and fire federal employees and manage the implementation of federal policy.

However, in recent years, judicial overreach has increasingly threatned this fundamental structure. Activist judges have repeatedly interfered with executive decisions, particularly regarding federal employment and budgetary matters, effectively attempting to seize control of the executive branch. This kind of judicial activism is not only unconstitutional but also dangerous to the very principles of self-governance and democratic accountability.

The Executive Power Belongs to the President Alone

Article II, Section 1 of the U.S. Constitution states: "The executive power shall be vested in a President of the United States of America." This is not an ambiguous statement – it makes clear that executive authority belongs to the president, not to Congress, not to the courts and not to unelected federal bureaucrats.

Among the responsibilities that come with executive power is the authority to hire and fire federal employees. The president, as the head of the executive branch, is responsible for ensuring that federal employees serve the interests of the American people effectively and efficiently. If an administration determines that certain employees are unnecessary, redundant or incompetent, it is well within the president's constitutional authority to dismiss them.

No federal employee has a constitutional right to a government job. Employment in the federal government is not a protected right, and courts have no legitimate authority to override the president's decisions on workforce management.

Despite this clear constitutional framework, we have seen repeated attempts by liberal judges to interfere with the executive branch's authority by blocking efforts to reduce the federal workforce, demanding that terminated employees be rehired, or even forcing the president to spend taxpayer money on wasteful programs that he deems unnecessary.

Such rulings are blatant violations of the separation of powers and represent an unacceptable intrusion into executive functions.

Judicial Overreach: Courts Acting as Legislators and Executives

The role of the judiciary is to interpret laws and rule on matters of constitutionality – not to govern. When courts attempt to dictate how the executive branch should function, they undermine the very structure of our constitutional republic. Recent examples of judicial overreach include:

- Blocking the Dismissal of Federal Employees: Courts have issued rulings that prevent the president from reducing the size of the federal workforce, despite the fact that hiring and firing decisions fall exclusively under the president's executive authority.
- Forcing the Executive to Fund Programs: Courts have ruled that the president must allocate taxpayer dollars to programs created by unelected bureaucrats, even when the president deems these programs inefficient or wasteful.
- Mandating Policy Implementation: Judges have attempted to compel presidents to enforce policies from prior administrations, essentially stripping the executive branch of its discretion to set policy priorities.

These judicial actions represent an erosion of executive authority and a dangerous precedent where courts assume powers they were never meant to have.

The Proper Role of the Courts

The Judiciary exists to interpret laws and ensure they comply with the Constitution. If the executive branch were to violate the constitutional rights of individuals – for example, by attempting to silence political opponents or outlaw religious institutions – then courts would have a clear role in declaring such actions unconstitutional.

However, personnel decisions within the executive branch do not fall into this category. There is no constitutional right to a government job, nor is there a constitutional requirement that the executive branch continue to fund every program established by previous administrations.

The founders of this nation designed a system of government that deliberately separated powers to prevent any one branch from becoming too powerful.

- The judiciary was given the responsibility of checking unconstitutional actions, not of micro-managing the executive branch.
- Courts that attempt to dictate hiring, firing and spending decisions are operating far outside their constitutional mandate.

Why Judicial Overreach Is Dangerous

When judges take it upon themselves to run the executive branch, they create a serious threat to democratic governance. Unlike elected officials, federal judges do not answer to the voters. If the president makes poor decisions regarding hiring and firing, or if he mismanages the budget, he can he held accountable by the electorate in the next election.

However, if unelected judges make these decisions instead, the American people have no recourse to challenge their rulings.

Judicial overreach also weakens the executive branch's ability to function effectively. A president who cannot remove ineffective or insubordinate employees is handicapped in his ability to implement policy. If the courts dictate how the executive branch must allocate its resources, then the executive's ability to set policy priorities is effectively nullified. This is not how the government was designed to function.

Restoring Constitutional Balance

The Constitution is clear: the president alone holds executive power.

While the judiciary plays a crucial role in ensuring that government actions adhere to constitutional principles, it has no authority to run the executive branch or interfere with its operations. The increasing trend of judicial overreach – particularly in matters of federal employment and spending – represents a serious threat to the constitutional separation of powers.

If the United States is to remain a nation governed by laws and democratic accountability, courts must stay within their proper constitutional role. The president, as the head of the executive branch, must be free to make decisions regarding the workforce and budget without judicial interference.

The American people must recognize the dangers of judicial overreach and demand that courts respect the constitutional boundaries that ensure the proper functioning of our government. Only by restoring this balance can we protect the integrity of our democratic system and ensure that power remains where the Constitution intended.

• • • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

The American people want the waste, fraud and greed stopped – follow the money

A video and an article by Staff titled "Watch: Joe Rogan and Elon Musk Expose the

'Biggest Scam of All-Time' [How the Bureaucratic Systems Could Orchestrate a Trillion-Dollar Fraud Through Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) and agencies like USAID]" were posted at rymnews.com on March 2, 2025.

USAID – independent agency is dismantled, remaining programming absorbed

- An article by Staff titled "The USAID Awards the Trump Administration Killed [5,341 Programs] and Kept [898 Programs]" was posted at devex.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Raquel Alcega titled "[Over 5,300 USAID Awards Were Abruptly Canceled This Year] "Who Lost the Most? The 20 USAID Contractors Hit Hardest" was posted at devex.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Mary Margaret Olohan titled "USAID to Lay Off 4,600 Employees, Will Merge With State Department by Fall" was posted at dailywire.com on March 28, 2025.
- An article by Diana Stancy titled "State Department Will Absorb Remaining USAID Programming as Independent Agency Is Dismantled" was posted at foxnews.com on March 28, 2025.

Do you know which political party is more likely to promote political violence?

• Looking back to July 2023, an article by Robert Pape, PhD titled "Dangers to Democracy:

Tracking Deep Distrust of Democratic Institutions, Conspiracy Beliefs, and Support of Political Violence Among Americans [30 Million Say Use of Force Is Justified to Prevent Another Trump Presidency Compared to 18 Million Who Say Use of Force Is Justified to Restore Trump Presidency]" was posted at cloudfront.net on July 10, 2023.

Pay attention – politicians and media are furious at the person for exposing the fraud

- Looking back to February 2025, a post Ben Shapiro ("Attacking Elon Musk for cutting waste, abuse and fraud is not a smart move. Democrats are barking up the wrong tree. But this is sheer desperation because they're losing control over the institutions they themselves built") was posted at facebook.com on Feb. 16, 2025.
- A video titled "Elon Musk Is Exposing 'Grotesque Levels' of Waste, Fraud, Abuse; Senator [Ron Johnson] Says" was posted at youtube.com on March 14, 2025.

Pay attention – the violent rioters are revealing their character

• An article by Chadwick Moore titled "The Tesla Attacks Are Proof That the Left Is Turning on Itself in Orgy of Liberal Cannibalism" was posted at nypost.com on March 22, 2025.

Are any Democrats complaining about the violence?

- An article by Ireland Owens titled "Democrat Rep [Robert Garcia of California] Condemns Tesla Dealership Attacks After Calling to 'Bring Actual Weapons to This Bar Fight' [in an Appearance on CNN on February 12]" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 25, 2025.
- Looking back to February 2025, an article by Mariane Angela titled "Democrat Rep [Robert Garcia of California] Calls for 'Actual Weapons' Against Elon Musk for 'Democracy'" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 12, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "The Loudest Silence: Top Democrats Remain Mum Amid Violent Attacks on Tesla" was posted at foxnews.com on March 26, 2025.

Rioters – should be severely punished

- A video titled "'You're Going to Got to Jail': Kevin O'Leary Warns Alleged Tesla Vandals" was posted at youtube.com on March 19, 2025. (He also said: "When you set a car on fire, you should go to jail. You're a criminal. . . All those cars have cameras in them, and those dealerships have cameras. You're beyond being stupid when you do that. You're going to spend five to 20 years in prison.")
- An article by Ian Hanchett titled "[Attorney General Pam] Bondi: We Won't Negotiate Plea Deals on Any Anti-Tesla Violence Case" was posted at breitbart.com on March 27, 2025.

Russia-Ukraine war – cease-fire news

- An article by Staff titled "U.S. Says It Brokered Deal to End Fighting in the Black Sea in Talks With Ukraine and Russia" was posted at apnews.com on March 25, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Russia and Ukraine Accuse Each Other of Breaking Cease-Fire Terms Protecting Energy Sites" was posted at apnews.com on March 26, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Zelensky Rejects Any Peace Deal That Surrenders Territory" was posted at thenationalpulse.com on March 28, 2025.

Russia-Ukraine war – general news

- An article by Connor O'Brien titled "Russia Has 'Seized the Upper Hand' in Ukraine War Intel Community Warns" was posted at politico.com on March 25, 2025.
- An article by Ramy Inocencio titled "France, U.K. Lead Charge to Keep Europe United Behind Ukraine as British Leader Says Russia 'Playing Games'" was posted at cbsnews.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Warren Murray titled "Ukraine War Briefing: Another 1.5 Million Artillery

Shells for Ukraine Under Czech Scheme" was posted at theguardian.com on March 27, 2025.

- An article by Lex Harvey titled "North Korea Has Sent 3,000 More Soldiers to Bolster Russia's War on Ukraine; South Korea Says" was posted at cnn.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Christopher Tomlinson titled "Zelensky Launches Scathing New Attack on Trump Team, 'He's Good at Real Estate, This Is Different'" was posted at thenational pulse.com on March 27, 2025.

Yemen strike plans – Signal Chat leak, Michael Waltz sends plans to "The Atlantic"

- An article by Jeffrey Goldberg titled "The Trump Administration Accidently Texted Me Its War Plans" was posted at theatlantic.com on March 24, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Trump Administration Is Reviewing How Its National Security Team Sent Military Plans to a Magazine Editor [FYI 19 People Were on the Chat]" was posted at nbcnews.com on March 24, 2025.
- An article by Lily Jamali titled "Why Is It a Problem if Yemen Strike Plans Shared on Signal?" was posted at bbc.com on March 25, 2025.
 - 1. Messaging apps are unsecured
 - 2. Chat may have included classified information
 - 3. Government records must be preserved
- An article by Staff titled "Trump Stands by National Security Adviser Mike Waltz Despite Disclosure of Military Plans, Saying He's 'Learned a Lesson'" was posted at nbcnews.com on March 25, 2025.
- An article by Jeffrey Goldberg and Shane Harris titled "Here Are the Attack Plans That Trump's Advisers Shared on Signal" was posted at theatlantic.com on March 26, 2025.
- An article by Ben Shapiro titled "On Security Breaches and the Infamous Signal Chat" was posted at dailysignal.com on March 28, 2025.

U.S. launches strikes in Yemen

• An article by Staff titled "U.S. Launches Strikes Against Houthi Targets in Yemen – Centcom Confirms" was posted at jpost.com on March 28, 2025.

Relationship – between Israel and U.S.

• An article titled "U.S. Deputy Middle East Envoy [Morgan Ortagus]: Lebanese Govt. Must Eliminate Groups Firing on Israel" was posted at jpost.com on March 28, 2025.

Israel – continues their retaliation

- An article by Staff titled "Security Forces Arrest Eight Terror Suspects in Overnight Jenin Operation" was posted at jpost.com on March 28, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Netanyahu: Israel Will Not Allow Any Fire on Our Communities" was posted at jpost.com on March 28, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "IDF Strikes Beirut Building After Two Rockets Launched at Northern Israel" was posted at jpost.com on March 28, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "IDF Strikes Terror Infrastructure in Beirut, Across Southern Lebanon" was posted at jpost.com on March 29, 2025.

Hostage news – where are women negotiators?

- Looking back to June 2024, an article by Staff titled "Michal Herzog (Wife of President Herzog) Addresses Absence of Women at Hostage Negotiation Table" was posted at jpost.com on June 25, 2024.
- An article by Joanie Margulies titled "Michal Herzog to 'Post': Why Are Women Not Involved in Hostage Negotiations?" was posted at jpost.com on March 26, 2025.

Hostage news

- An article by Emily Crane titled "Israel Threatens Permanent Control of Gaza If Hamas Doesn't Free Remaining Hostages" was posted at nypost.com on March 21, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Ex-Hostage Amit Soussana to Receive U.S. State Department's International Woman of Courage Award" was posted at jpost.com on March 28, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Ex-Hostage Eliya Cohen Reflects on Loneliness, Hunger, Hope in Captivity in Instagram Post" was posted at jpost.com on March 28, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Hostage Mother Einav Zangauker Appeals to Hamas to Protect Her Son, Other Hostages" was posted at jpost.com on March 28, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "'My Heart and Mind Remain There': Released Hostage Shares Details of Suffering, Demands Deal' was posted at jpost.com on March 28, 2025.

Palestinian protests against Hamas

- An article by Audrey Streb titled "Usually-Vocal Democrats Suddenly Silent About Palestinian Protests When They're Against Hamas" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Cookie Schwaeber-Issan titled "Have Gazans Seen the Light? Anti-Hamas

Protests Bring Hope for Israel's Future – Opinion" was posted at jpost.com on March 28, 2025.

Anti-Semitism - "International Conference on Combating Anti-Semitism"

- An article by Michael Starr titled "Netanyahu: Anti-Semitism Threatens Free Societies, Who Must Join Fight Against It" was posted at jpost.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Michael Starr titled "Sylvan Adams: Anti-Semitism Conference Critics Focused on Politics Rather Than Dialogue" was posted at jpost.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Michael Starr titled "[Diaspora Minister Amichai] Chikli: Anti-Israel Forces Lied About European Politicians Attending Conference" was posted at jpost.com on March 27, 2025

Anti-Semitism – international

- An article by Ronny Reyes titled "Horrific Moment French Rabbi Is Assaulted by Teenager While Leaving Synagogue With 9-Year-Old Son" was posted at nypost.com on March 23, 2025.
- An article by Grace Gilson titled "In UK and Australia, Lawmakers Are Trying to Curb Protests Outside of Synagogues" was posted at jpost.com on March 28, 2025.

More articles – Jerusalem Post

- An article by Staff titled "U.S. State Department Approves \$2 Billion Arms Sale to Qatar" was posted at jpost.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Jews and Arabs in Israel Offer Emotional Support Amid Ongoing War Study" was posted at jpost.com on March 27, 2025.

Iran

- An article by Pam Key titled "[National Security Adviser] Waltz: Trump Administration Seeking 'Full Dismantlement' of Iran's Nuclear Program" was posted at breitbart.com on March 23, 2025.
- An article by John Hayward titled "Iran Shows Off 'Underground Missile City' Stuffed With Advanced Weapons" was posted at breitbart.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Iran's Foreign Minister Says Tehran Sent Response to Trump's Letter Through Oman" was posted at jpost.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Iran Sends a Response to a Letter From Trump as He Seeks to Jumpstart Nuclear Talks" was posted at apnews.com on March 27, 2025.

• A Reuters article by Staff titled "Iran Speaker [Mohammad Qalibaf] Says US Bases Will Be Struck If Trump Attacks Iran ['The Entire Region Will Blow Up Like a Spark in An Ammunition Dump']" was posted at reuters.com on March 28, 2025.

Saudi Arabia

- An article by Anna Cooban titled "Tesla Is Bringing Its Electric Cars to Oil-Rich Saudi Arabia Amid Falling Global Sales" was posted at cnn.com on March 26, 2025.
- An article by Al Root titled "Tesla Is Headed to Saudi Arabia, Years After Infamous Tweet [Saudi Money Was Behind the August 2018 'Funding Secured' Tweet in Which Musk Said He Had Lined Up the Money to Take the Car Maker Private Resulting in Musk and Tesla Paying \$40 Million in Fines to Settle the Matter With the Securities & Exchange Commission]" was posted at barrons.com on March 26, 2025.
- A Reuters article by Siyi Liu titled "Saudi Arabia May Cut May Oil Prices for Asia to Three-Month Low" was posted at reuters.com on March 28, 2025.

Comments about China and Taiwan

• An article by Staff titled "Taiwan Defense Drills Identify 2027 for Potential China Invasion" was posted at straitstimes.com on March 19, 2025.

Reminders – China talks climate change, but produces coal

- Looking back to November 2023, a Reuters article by Colleen Howe and Ella Cao titled "In China's Coal Country, Full Steam Ahead With New Power Plants Despite Climate Pledges" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 30, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Seth Borenstein titled "World Carbon Dioxide Emissions Increase Again, Driven by China, India and Aviation" was posted at apnews.com on Dec. 4, 2023.

Canada

- An article by Katherine Donlevy titled "Wayne Gretzky Statue in Canada Smeared With Poop Over Hockey Legend's Trump Friendship" was posted at nypost.com on March 22, 2025.
- An article by Ronny Reyes titled "Canadian PM Mark Carney Calls Snap Election as He Declares Trump Trade War 'Most Significant Crisis of Our Lifetimes'" was posted at nypost.com on March 23, 2025.

Greenland

• An article by Nikki Schwab titled "Trump Reveals the Two-Word Reason [World Peace] He Really Wants Greenland as He Issues Ominous New Threat [Chinese and Russian Ships Are Very Active]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 28, 2025.

International news – miscellaneous

- An article by Frances Martel titled "1,100+ Arrested Protesting Detention of Erdogan Presidential Rival in Turkey" was posted at breitbart.com on March 25, 2025.
- An article by Ariel Zilber titled "Bill Gates Says A.I. Will Replace Doctors, Teachers Within 10 Years and Claims Humans Won't Be Needed 'for Most Things'" was posted at nypost.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "South Africa's Highest Court Decides 'Kill the Boer' Is Not Hate Speech" was posted at breitbart.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Tourist Submarine Sinks Off Egypt's Coast, Killing Six" was posted at jpost.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Emily Crane titled "Thousands Feared Dead After Powerful Earthquake Rocks Thailand and Myanmar Toppling Buildings and Leaving Behind Hundreds of Miles of Destruction" was posted at nypost.com on March 28, 2025.
- An article by Olivia Christie titled "Incredible Moment Brit Chases Down and Tackles Knifeman During Amsterdam Stabbing Rampage As He Is Awarded for Bravery by Mayor and Dubbed 'Hero of the Dam'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 28, 2025.

Interesting headlines about the Bible – (even though I haven't read the articles)

- An article by Chris Melore titled "CIA's Covert Hunt for Noah's Ark Sparks New Questions Amid Claims Biblical Boat Has Been Found" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 28, 2025.
- An article by Ellyn Lapointe titled "The Prophecy That Must Come True Before the Ark of the Covenant Is Found Amid Revelations CIA Knows Its Location" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 28, 2025.

 \bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Page 12 of 25

Democrat lunacy – is good for GOP, but damages America

• An article by Mariane Angela titled "[Louisiana Senator] John Kennedy Says Democrat Lunacy Is Good for GOP, but Damages America" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 26, 2025.

Media outlets – describe diminishing approval ratings for Democrats

- An article by Mariane Angela titled "'Never Seen Anything Like This': Crucial Voter Groups Fleeing Democrats [With Favorability Plummeting to a New Low of 29%], Says Stunned Former Clinton Pollster [Mark Penn]" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 21, 2025.
- An article by Joseph MacKinnon titled "Democrats Doing So Poorly That Bidens Now Offer to Help: 'Delusional'" was posted at theblaze.comon March 21, 2025.
- An article by Joseph A. Wulfson titled "Bill Maher Warns That Democrats Will 'Be the Whigs' as Approval Rating Hits Record Low for Party: 'Never Seen One This Bad'" was posted at nypost.com on March 22, 2025.
- An article by Holly Otterbein titled "If We Don't Get Our [Expletive] Together, Then We Are Going to Be in a Permanent Minority" was posted at politico.com on March 28, 2025.

Media's hatred of Trump – is not doing Democrats any favors

• An article titled "[The View's Sunny] Hostin: 'We're at an Existential Crisis,' Democrats Need to Stop Playing by the Rules" was posted at breitbart.com on March 21, 2025.

Hollywood's hated of Trump – is not doing Democrats any favors

- A video and an article by Alana Mastrangelo titled "Watch: Rosie O'Donnell Scolds Mainstream Media for Not Being Anti-Trump Enough" were posted at breitbart.com on March 21, 2025.
- A video and an article by Warner Todd Huston titled "Video: Rosie O'Donnell Goes Full Election Denier, Claims Musk Stole 2024 for Trump" were posted at breitbart.com on March 23, 2025.

Politicians seeking to blame Schumer = distraction of waste, fraud and greed

- An article by Victor Nava titled "Pelosi Jabs Schumer Over Controversial Vote to Avoid Government Shutdown: 'I Myself Don't Give Away Anything for Nothing'" was posted at nypost.com on March 18, 2025.
- An article by Ryan King titled "Defiant Chuck Schumer Hits Back at Nancy Pelosi, Vows 'I'm Not Stepping Down'" was posted at nypost.com on March 23, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "NYC Protesters Rally Outside Chuck Schumer's Home to Demand He Step Down Over Budget Vote: 'Devastating Lack of Leadership'" was posted at nypost.com on March 23, 2025.

Democrat plan – obstruct Trump agenda and hope for Trump to slip in the polls

- An article by Mary Rooke titled "The Left Is Out With Their Pitchforks for Trump, but Poll Shows It's Not Working" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Jason Cohen titled "'I'm Worried': James Carville Reveals His 'Only Hope' for Combating Trump Administration [Is That Americans Will Turn on Trump] but There's a Problem [Poll Numbers Are Favoring Trump's Policies]" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Jason Cohen titled "'Through the Roof': CNN Data Guru [Harry Enten] Breaks Down Surge in Americans Saying U.S. on 'Right Track' Under Trump" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 25, 2025.

Lower courts obstructing Trump – is a cleaver scheme

- An article by Miranda Devine titled "Trump Is Fighting a Cartel of Vile, Corrupt and Far-Left Judges Trying to Kill His Campaign Promises" was posted at nypost.com on March 19, 2025.
- An article by Daniel Chaitin titled "[Jim] Jordan Plans Hearings on Flood of Judges' Injunctions Against Trump Agenda" was posted at dailywire.com on March 20, 2025.
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Chuck Schumer Admits on Live TV: Democrats Stacked Court [With 235 Progressive Judges] to Undermine Trump" was posted at dailyfetched.com on March 21, 2025.
- An article by Ryan King titled "Lower Courts Blocking Trump's Executive Orders at Much Higher Rate Than Predecessors" was posted at nypost.com on March 23, 2025.
- A video and an article titled "Watch: Speaker Mike Johnson Threatens to End Funding for Lawless Judges Attacking Trump" were posted at drewberquist.com on March 27, 2025.

Lower courts obstructing Trump – not likely to produce long term results

• An article by Nicole Silverio titled "Jonathan Turley Says Trump Is 'Likely to Win' Cases Against Judges Attempting to Block Deportations" was posted at March 27, 2025.

Republicans lawmakers – are involved in making big money on stock market

• Looking back to January 2025, an article by Owen Klinsky titled "Meet the 9 Lawmakers Who Out-Traded Nancy Pelosi in the Stock Market Last Year" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 7, 2025. Following are excerpts of the article.

David Rouser – North Carolina Republican Rep. – 149% increase

Debbie Wasserman Schultz – Florida Democratic Rep. – 142.3%

Ron Wyden – Oregon Democratic Senator – 123.8%

Roger Williams – Texas Republican Rep. – 111.2%

Morgan McGarvey – Kentucky Democratic Rep. – 105.8%

Larry Bucshon – Indiana Republican Rep. – 98.6%

Pete Sessions – Texas Republican Rep. – 95.2%

Susan Collins – Maine Republican Senator – 77.5%

David Kustoff – Tennessee Republican Rep. – 71.5%

Nancy Pelosi – California Democratic Rep. – 70.9%

"Continuing resolution" drama - Republicans did not produce a good budget

- Looking back to December 2024, a video titled "Rand Paul Details Waste and Fraud in Government Spending in Blistering Tirade Before Funding Bill Passes" was posted at youtube.com on Dec. 20, 2024.
- Looking back to February 2025, an article by Eric Boehm titled "Rand Paul Wants DOGE

to Build a \$500 Billion Rescission Package for Congress to Approve" was posted at reason.com on Feb. 19, 2025.

• An article by Dace Potas titled "There Appears to Be One Republican [Thomas Massie] Serious About Fixing Government Spending – Opinion" was posted at usatoday.com on March 1, 2025.

"Rescission" cuts – a few Republicans are wanting rescission cuts

- Looking back to February 2025, an article by Eric Boehm titled "Rand Paul Wants DOGE to Build a \$500 Billion Rescission Package for Congress to Approve" was posted at reason.com on Feb. 19, 2025.
- An article by Senator Lindsey Graham titled "Congress Should Pass a 'Rescission' Package to Enact DOGE Spending Cuts" was posted at breitbart.com on March 7, 2025.

Politico – talks about Republicans delaying a push to ratify DOGE

- An article by Jordain Carney and Lisa Kashinsky titled "Senate Republicans Tell Musk to Send His Cuts to Congress" was posted at politico.com on March 5, 2025.
- An article by Jordain Carney and Jennifer Scholtes titled "GOP Push to Ratify DOGE

Cuts Runs Into Political Reality [the White House Does Not Appear to Be in Any Hurry to Move a So-Called 'Rescissions' Package Up to Capitol Hill – Possibly Due to Trump's Budget Experience in His First Term]" was posted at politico.com on March 21, 2025.

- Looking back to June 2018 (in Trump's first term), an article by Sarah Ferris titled "Trump's \$15 Billion Cutbacks Bill Fails First Senate Test" was posted at politico.com on June 20, 2018.
- An article by Jennifer Scholtes and Jordain Carney titled "Senate 'Must Act' on House Budget, GOP Leaders Insist" was posted at politico.com on March 24, 2025.

Other outlets – talking about delaying DOGE cuts

• An article by Aris Folley titled "Senate GOP Not Planning to Rubber-Stamp DOGE Cuts in 2026 Funding" was posted at thehill.com on March 19, 2025.

If current Republicans won't act now – new Republicans at midterm can do it

- An article by Reagan Reese titled "Trump Pulls [Elise] Stefanik Nomination for UN Ambassador to Ensure House Majority" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Emily Brooks titled "[Elise] Stefanik Say UN Nomination Withdrawal About Being 'Team Player' and House Margin" was posted at thehill.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Brett Samuels titled "Trump on Pulling Stefanik Nomination: 'We Don't Want to Take Any Chances' [at Midterm]" was posted at thehill.com on March 28, 2025.
- An article by Ashleigh Fields titled "GOP Senator [Jim Banks]: Stefanik Putting Trump's Agenda 'Above Her Own Ambitions'" was posted at thehill.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Jared Gans titled "[Kat] Cammack Encourages Trump to 'Elevate' Stefanik After Midterms" was posted at thehill.com on March 28, 2025.

Trump administration – exposed biggest scam of all-time

• A video and an article by Staff titled "Watch: Joe Rogan and Elon Musk Expose the 'Biggest Scam of All-Time' [How the Bureaucratic Systems Could Orchestrate a Trillion-Dollar Fraud Through Non-Government Organizations (NGOs) and agencies like USAID]" were posted at rymnews.com on March 2, 2025.

Historical truth – even U.S. tariffs done correctly may cause temporary pain

• Looking back to March 2024, a video titled "Javier Milei [Explains] How Import Tariffs [Temporarily] Weaken the Economy and Your Wallet" was posted at youtube.com on March 12, 2024.

- Looking back to January 2025, an article by Luca Ventura titled "Milei Ends Argentina's Deficit After 123 Years" was posted at gfmag.com on Jan. 2, 2025.
- Looking back to February 2025, an article by Hernan Nessi titled "Argentina Inflation Hits Five-Year Low in Win for Milei" was posted at reuters.com on Feb. 13, 2025.
- An article by Editorial Board titled "Hope the Short-Term Pain of Trump's Tariffs Bring Long-Term Gain" was posted at nypost.com on March 4, 2025.
- An article by Charles Gasparino titled "Ignore the Stock Market Wall Street Dealing With Painful Detox From Government Spending Addiction" was posted at nypost.com on March 10, 2025.
- An article by Michael Wayland titled "Trump Finds Unexpected Ally in Auto Union Leader [UAW President Shawn Fain] Over Tariffs" was posted at cnbc.com on March 10, 2025.
- An article by Taylor Herzlich titled "Trump Tariffs 'Worth It' Even If They Trigger a Recession, Commerce Secretary Howard Lutnick Says" was posted at nypost.com on March 13, 2025.

EJ Antoni of Heritage Foundation – McKinley did tariffs right, Hoover did tariffs poorly

- Looking back to February 2025, an article by EJ Antoni titled "Trump's Tariff Critics Are Trading on Overblown and Unfounded Fears" was posted at dailysignal.com on Feb. 6, 2025.
- A video by Clayton Morris titled "Trump's Tariffs Are Working Even Better Than Expected [According to EJ Antoni of the Heritage Foundation]" was posted at youtube.com on March 7, 2025. (Antoni said: There is a right way to do tariffs and a wrong way to do tariffs. What we saw during the first Trump administration was the right way to do tariffs. Tariffs were also done correctly during the William McKinley administration, 25th president, and tariffs were done incredibly poorly during the Herbert Hoover administration, 31st president. It can be done right. It can be done wrong. It is not a panacea. This administration is correctly using a carrot and stick approach.)

Negative financial news – Dow Jones drops

- A Reuters article by Chuck Mikolajczak titled "Stocks Tumble, Dollar Climbs as New Tariff Announcement Eyed" was posted at reuters.com on March 26, 2025.
- A Reuters article by Chuck Mikolajczak titled "Stocks Down, Gold Hits Record After Trump's Latest Tariff Volley" was posted at reuters.com on March 27, 2025.

Positive financial news – United Auto Worker President is happy

- An article by Mariane Angela titled 'Trump Rolls Out Tariffs on Imported Cars' was posted at dailycaller.com on March 26, 2025.
- An article by Harold Hutchison titled "'We Are Ecstatic': Union Boss Who Backed Harris [United Auto Workers President, Shawn Fain] Says He's Thrilled With One Major Trump Policy" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 27, 2025.

RFK Jr. Cutting HHS staff

• An article by Ryan King titled "RFK Jr. Plans to Slash HHS Staff by 20,000, Gutting 'An Entire Alphabet Soup of Departments'" was posted at nypost.com on March 27, 2025.

DOGE – Department of Government Efficiency

- An article by Staff titled "[Defense Secretary Pete] Hegseth Announces Latest Round of DOGE Cuts Within Pentagon Worth Over \$500,000,000" was posted at millionvoices.org on March 24, 2025.
- An article by Steven Nelson and Victor Nava titled "Elon Musk Says DOGE's Trillion-Dollar Target 'Quite Achievable' Without Services Cut Vows Social Security Recipients Will Get 'More Money'" was posted at nypost.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Hailey Gomez titled "Feds Spent Roughly \$1 Billion to Conduct Survey That Could Have Been Done for \$10,000; Musk Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 27, 2025.

JFK assassination files – the general premise of a "deep state" has been known for years

• Looking back to October 2015, an article by Philip Shenon titled "Yes, the CIA Director Was Part of the JFK Assassination Cover-Up" was posted at politico.com on Oct. 6, 2015.

Department of Education

- An article by Ryan King titled "Linda McMahon Reveals Game Plan to Unwind U.S. Department of Education and Finding Ways to 'Operate Very Efficiently'" was posted at nypost.com on March 23, 2025.
- An article by titled "Follow the Money: Is This the Real Reason the Left is Freaking Out About the Department of Education?" was posted at dailysignal.com on March 23, 2025.

Censorship

• An article by Natalie Sandoval titled "Biden Corrupt Censorship Cabal Exposed by New Testimony" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 26, 2025.

FEMA

• An article by Jason Walsh titled "Trump and Noem Push to Dismantle FEMA: 'You Don't Need FEMA, You Need a Good State Government'" was posted at dailyfetched.com on March 27, 2025.

Illegal immigration – Venezuelan Gang (Tren De Aragua)

• An article by Harold Hutchison titled "Scott Jennings Reminds Former Biden Administration Official [Neera Tanden] That Her Old Boss 'Let' Gang Into U.S." was posted at dailycaller.com on March 19, 2025.

Illegal immigration – criminals

- An article by Staff titled "Angel Family: Camilla Williams (Mom of Five) Would Still Be Alive If Not for Joe Biden's Border Policies" was posted at breitbart.com on March 27, 2025.
- An article by Jason Hopkins titled "'One of the Top Three': Feds Nab MS-13 Kingpin Roughly One Hour Away From Nation's Capital" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 27, 2025
- An article by Harold Hutchison titled "Attorney General Bondi, FBI Director Kash Patel Say MS-13 Bigwig Was in U.S. 'Far Too Long'" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 27, 2025.

Illegal immigration – Obama had more deportations than Trump

• Looking back to November 2019, an article by Staff titled "The [First Term] Trump Administration's Immigration Jails Are Packed, but Deportations Are Lower Than in Obama Era" was posted at washingtonpost.com on Nov. 17, 2019.

Illegal immigration – general comments

- An article by Staff titled "NYC's Law Allowing Non-Citizens to Vote Is Dead as State's Highest Court Shuts It Down" was posted at nypost.com on March 20, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Venezuela to Resume Accepting Flights With Migrants From the U.S. After Deal; Official Says" was posted at apnews.com on March 22, 2025.
- An article by Chris Nesi titled "Sanctuary City [Rochester, NY] City Mayor, Police Chief Scolds Cops for Assisting Border Patrol Officers Who Asked for Backup: 'Against Our Policy'"

was posted at nypost.com on March 27, 2025.

• An article by Catherine Salgado titled "[Boston] Mayor Defies ICE, ICE Rounds Up Illegal Alien Criminals Anyway" was posted at pimedia.com on March 27, 2025.

Anti-Israel protesters - general chaos

• An article by Victor Nava titled "Marco Rubio Says He's Revoked at Least 300 Student Visas From Campus Agitators: 'Looking Every Day for These Lunatics'" was posted at nypost.com on March 27, 2025.

DEI – supporters

• An article by Sophie Gable titled "Public College [University of Michigan's Flint Campus] That's Spent \$250 Million on DEI Is Using Sneaky New Word to Try and Evade Trump Ban [Woverine Hub of Opportunity, Persistence and Excellence – also Referred to as HOPE]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 28, 2025.

News about vaccines

- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Mother [in North Carolina] Wins Legal Battle to Sue School After Son Receives Covid Shot Without Consent" was posted at dailyfetched.com on March 24, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "U.S. Prosecutors Probe Tip About Timing of Pfizer Vaccine [Asking If Pfizer Sought to Help Biden Become Elected in 2020]" was posted at wsj.com on March 26, 2025.

Covid – general comments

• An article by Zeynep Tufekci titled "We Were Badly Misled About the Event [Covid] That Changed Our Lives [Like Ignoring Some Effective Treatment and Promoting Ineffective Restrictions]" was posted at nytimes.com on March 16, 2025.

Transgender – general

• An article by Jaryn Crouson titled "Trump Administration Probing California Law Allowing Schools to Hide Students' Gender Identity From Parents" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 27, 2025.

Disney

• An article by John Nolte titled "'Snow White' Bombs – Breaks Record for Lowest Live-

Action Remake Opening" was posted at breitbart.com on March 23, 2025.

Democrats and Republicans – see importance of Wisconsin Supreme Court election

- An article by Rich Kremer titled "Tim Walz Says Pushing Back Against Trump, Musk Starts With Wisconsin Supreme Court Election [on April 1]" was posted at wpr.org on March 19, 2025.
- An article by Christian Schneider titled "America's Most Important Election of the Year Is Being Held in Wisconsin [on April 1 Between Former Attorney General Brad Schimel and Susan Crawford, a Judge From Heavily Leftist Dane County]" was posted at nypost.com on March 23, 2025.

Democrat party – trying to reach young voters

- A video titled "House Democrats Release 'Choose Your Fighter' Videos in Attempt to Reach Young Voters" was posted at foxnews.com on March 6, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "'Potty Mouth' Democrats Have Some New Fighting Words We Can't Put in This Headline [Profanity Isn't New in Politics, but It's Reaching New Heights on the Left]" was posted at politico.com on March 9, 2025.

Kamala Harris

- An article by Melanie Mason titled "Democrat Rivals [in the Potential California Governor Race] to Kamala Harris: Hurry Up and Decide [Since Some Are Already Spending Time and Money There]" was posted at politico.com on March 20, 2025.
- An article by Rhian Lubin titled "Harris Dominates in Poll on Who Democrats Want as President" was posted at independent.co.uk on March 22, 2025.

*	
Kamala Harris 36%	
No opinion	13%
Pete Buttigieg	10%
AOC	5%
Gavin Newsom	5%
Tim Walz	5%
Mark Cuban	4%
Josh Shapiro	4%
-	

• An article by Martin Pengelly titled "Biden Aides Argued Dropping Out Would Bring 'Mistake' of Harris; Book Claims" was posted at theguardian.com on March 28, 2025.

Alexandria Ocasio-Cortez – is Bernie Sanders endorsing her?

• An article by Eliza Collins titled "Depressed Democrats Find Hope at Bernie Sanders

[and AOC] Rallies" was posted at wsj.com on March 22, 2025.

- An article by Staff titled "AOC Tries to Broaden Her Appeal Within Democrat Base Spoiling for a Fight" was posted at apnews.com on March 23, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "As the Left Looks to 2028, It Waits on Ocasio-Cortez's Big Decision" was posted at nytimes.com on March 23, 2025.
 - (1) She could try to become a committee chairwoman in the House
 - (2) She could run for Schumer's Senate seat
 - (3) She could inherit Bernie Sanders' mantle for presidential run "if she wants it."

Gavin Newsom – is born connected

• Looking back to September 2018, an article by Seema Mehta titled "How Eight Elite San Francisco Families Funded Gavin Newsom's Political Ascent [Newsom Wasn't Born Rich, but He Was Born Connected]" was posted at latimes.com on Sept. 7, 2018.

Tim Walz – how will he do as the attack dog?

• An article by Amie Parnes titled "Walz Reemerges as Democratic Fighter With Shots at Musk" was posted at thehill.com on March 23, 2025.

Tim Walz talking about masculinity – is not doing Democrats any favors

- An article by Charlie Spiering titled "Tim Walz Roasted After Claiming His Masculinity 'Scares' MAGA Supporters" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 19, 2025.
- An article by Hannah Knudsen titled "Tim Walz Talks Tough About Conservatives and His Critics: 'I Could Kick Most of Their [Derriere]" was posted at breitbart.com on March 20, 2025.
- An article by Alexander Hall titled "Joe Rogan Mocks Tim Walz as Democrats Try to Address Struggles With Male Voters: 'Can't Control the Narrative'" was posted at nypost.com on March 22, 2025.

Tim Walz mocking Tesla stock – is not doing Democrats any favors

- An article by Lauren Irwin titled "Tim Walz Says He 'Boosts Mood' by Looking at Tesla Stock [Even Though Tesla Stock Losses Hurt Citizens]" was posted at thehill.com on March 19, 2025.
- An article by Lauren Irwin titled "Kevin O'Leary: Walz's Tesla Stock Quip 'Beyond Stupid'" was posted at thehill.com on March 20, 2025.
- An article by Jamie Joseph titled "Tim Walz Cheers Tesla Stock Tumble, but Minnesota

State Employees' Pension Owns Over 1 Million Shares" was posted at foxnews.com on March 21, 2025.

- An article by Ian Hanchett titled "[Breitbart Editor-in-Chief Alex] Marlow: Walz Is Rooting Against Minnesotans' Pensions" was posted at breitbart.com on March 21, 2025.
- An article by Landon Mion titled "Tim Walz Says He Was Joking When He Mocked Tesla's Falling Stock: 'These People Have No Sense of Humor'" was posted at foxnews.com on March 23, 2025.

Tim Walz talking about the department of education – is not doing Democrats any favors

• An article by Pam Key titled "Tim Walz: We Are Back to Segregation Without the Department of Education" was posted at breitbart.com on March 21, 2025.

Jasmine Crockett – is not doing Democrats any favors

- An article by Hannah Knudsen titled "Democrat Rep. Jasmine Crockett on Handling Political Opponents: 'I Think You Punch'" was posted at breitbart.com on March 24, 2025.
- An article by Hannah Knudsen titled "Democrat Rep. Jasmine Crockett Calls Paralyzed Governor Greg Abbott 'Governor Hot Wheels': 'He Is a Hot-As* Mess'" was posted at breitbart.com on March 25, 2025.
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Jasmine Crockett Calls for Violence Against Ted Cruz, Ignores Bondi's Warnings" was posted at the populist times.com on March 25, 2025.
- An article by Ben Shapiro titled "The Fresh New Democrat Leader, Jasmine Crockett No Wonder Trump Is Soaring" was posted at dailywire.com on March 26, 2025.
- An article by Kirsten Fleming titled "Thanks, Jasmine Crockett! You're the Absolute Best at Making the Right Look Good" was posted at nypost.com on March 27, 2025.

Corporate media

- An article by Ryan King titled "Elon Musk Threatens to Sue After Democrat Jamaal Bowman Calls Him a 'Nazi' and 'Thief' During TV Appearance [on CNN]" was posted at nypost.com on March 22, 2025.
- An article by Christian Toto titled "Legacy Media Buries Death Threats Against Gal Gadot" was posted at hollywoodintoto.com on March 26, 2025.

MSNBC - Joe and Mika

• An article by Harold Hutchison titled "'Morning Joe' Panelist Baselessly Claims Trump

Wants to Nix Education Department Because He Wants Dumb Voters" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 20, 2025.

• An article by Nicole Silverio titled "Far-Left 'Morning Joe" Panelist [Elie Mystal] Wants Democrats to 'Eliminate' All Voter Registration Laws to Help Party Win Elections" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 24, 2025.

CNN

- An article by Ariel Zilber titled "Trump Cuts Off CNN's Kaitlan Collins Before She Can Ask Question During Press Briefing: 'Excuse Me, I Didn't Pick You'" was posted at nypost.com on March 25, 2025.
- An article by Ariel Zilber titled "CNN's Kaitlan Collins Cut Off Mid-Question by WH Press Secretary Karoline Leavitt: 'Not Taking Your Follow Up'" was posted at nypost.com on March 26, 2025.
- An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "Trump Official [VA Secretary Doug Collins] Leaves CNN's Kaitlan Collins Stunned as He Turns the Tables With Brutal Question [to Her]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 27, 2025.

General interest

- An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "'Lawfare' Architect Mark Pomerantz's Former Firm, 'Paul Weiss,' Settles With Trump; Will Donate \$40 Million in Legal Work" was posted at breitbart.com on March 21, 2025.
- An article by Amy Furr titled "Utah Governor Signs Bill Making State First to Ban Fluoride in Water Systems" was posted at breitbart.com on March 28, 2025.
- An article by Amy Furr titled "President Trump Orders Elimination of 'Anti-American Ideology' From Smithsonian Institution" was posted at breitbart.com on March 28, 2025.
- An article by Samantha Rutt titled "Bloodthirsty Pit Bull Runs Up to Woman (76) in Her Own [Houston] Garden and Rips Part of Her Face Off" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 28, 2025.
- An article by Luke Andrews titled "Health Officials Warn Deadly Fungus With No Treatment ['Candida Auris, a Type of Yeast Resistant to Most Treatments] Is Rampant in Hospitals, Posing Major Risk to Public" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 28, 2025.

 \bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet

A subtitle in an article by Reid J. Epstein and Katie Glueck titled "How Anger May Drive

Democratic Politics" was posted at nytimes.com on March 23, 2025. Following are excerpts.

When Mr. Trump was in office the first time, the liberal energy was firmly with Mr. [Bernie] Sanders.

By the time the 2020 Democratic presidential primary race began, several contenders rushed to embrace Mr. Sander's goals on health care and other issues – even though most of the party's successful candidates in the 2018 midterm elections adopted more moderate stances. The party's eventual nominee in 2020, Mr. Biden, took a more moderate tack as well.

There are now signs that outraged constituents have regained the power to steer their elected officials. Anger at Mr. Schumer and Senate Democrats last month prompted futile displays of opposition to Mr. Trump's cabinet appointments. Democrats hosting town-hall events meant to hold Republicans accountable for the Trump agenda have found themselves facing liberal pushback for not being able to change the country's course.

Taking the nation in a new direction will require, some progressives said, a sustained effort to demonstrate both popular opposition to Mr. Trump's agenda and support for a liberal alternative.

Keith Ellison, the Democratic attorney general of Minnesota (whom Mr. Sanders backed in 2017 to become the Democratic National Committee chairman said: "After the murder of George Floyd, you saw a massive outpouring. You saw a lot of people making statements about police accountability, diversity, equity and inclusion. And then when the movement subsides, they're ready to roll it all back. So, there's a lesson there. The lesson is you're going to have to stay in the streets"

 \bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet

Isaiah 55:6-11—"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For My thoughts are not your thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word by that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."